
DEPARTMENT OF PHILOSOPH 

BRYN MAWR COLLEGE 

September 6, 1979 

Mr. Carleton Sprague Snith 
The Spanish Institute, Inc. 
684 Park Avenue 
New York, N.Y. 10021 

Dear Mr. ñmith, 

Thank you for your letter of August 29. 

I suggest as possible dates for my letture the 
following: Friday, September 21; Monday, September 
24; Honday, October 15; Friday, October 19. I woudd 
preéer a Friday to a Monday. Assumíng that the 
lecture is to be given in the evening, I would 
arrive late in the afternoon, and spend the night 
in New York with my wife. 

Please fet me know as soon as possible if any" óf 
the above dates is suitable. Otherwise, please 
suggest other feasible dates. 

If I remember correctly, the title of the lecture, 
as I proposed it some time ago, is "A System of 
Preferences." 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely yours 

J. Ferrater Mora 
Professor of Philosophy 
Fairbank Professor in the Humanities 


